
April 12, 2017  

  

A Public Hearing to hear the Tentative Budget for Fiscal Year 2017/2018 was held on the above 

date immediately after the public hearing for Local Law No. 03 of 2017.  

  

Present:  Mayor Dominick A. Longobardi, Trustees Kevin M. Fitzgerald, Lynn Pombonyo,  

Archie T. Cheng and Frank J. Chiara, Village Administrator Gerard M. Bambrick, Village Clerk  

Susan E. Walsh, Deputy Village Treasurer Kathleen M. Mack, Deputy Superintendent of Public  

Works Kevin Ginnane, Police Commissioner Stephen G. McAllister, Clerk to the Village Justice  

Donald E. Phillips, Superintendent of Recreation Kurt Meyfohrt, Pool Director Thomas Dillon,  

Library Director Patricia Eren, Library Board President John Breheny, and Library Board 

Trustees Mary McLaughlin and Linda Price  

  

Superintendent of Building Department and Superintendent of Public Works Stephen L. Siwinski 

was excused from attending the public hearing.    

  

Purpose:  To present the Tentative Budget for the Fiscal Year June 1, 2017 to May 31, 2018  

  

Trustee Fitzgerald offered Resolution No. 2017-100 to reserve decision on the budget and closed 

the public hearing.  

  

The resolution was seconded by Trustee Pombonyo and adopted on roll call as follows:  

  

      Trustee Fitzgerald    - Aye  

      Trustee Pombonyo    - Aye  

      Trustee Cheng     - Aye  

      Trustee Chiara     - Aye  

      Mayor Tweedy    - Aye  

  

Mayor Longobardi closed the meeting at 9:30 pm.  

  

Immediately after the Budget Hearing, Trustee Fitzgerald offered and Trustee Cheng seconded a 

motion to grant permission to Our Lady of Victory Church to use Memorial Park for an Easter 

Egg Hunt on Easter Sunday, April 16, 2017 following each Mass.    

  

  

  

            

  

  

    

    


